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Dear David, 

August 6, 2001 

It is good talking with you and I look forward to the next time. 

Albert J. Stunkard, M.D. 
Professor of Psychiatry 

I thought that you might like to see the latest version of my chapter on Suzuki for my 
book on "After the War: An American in the Ruins of Japan" .I am now working on his lecture to 
the Emperor, which he was revising, with the help of RH.Blythe, when I knew him. 

I'll also send along a prospectus of the book, in case you can persuade your agent to take 
a look at it. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 
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